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Northwest Louisiana Technical Community College- Chancellor’s Data Report Narrative (10/2021)

The October 2021 Chancellor’s Data Report reflects the number of Responsible Employees at Northwest
Louisiana Technical Community College (NLTCC) and the number of Responsible Employees who
completed the Board of Regents’ Power Based Violence training on August 18, 2021.

Newly required Responsible Employee training has not been developed by the Board of Regents as of
this date. Responsible Employees will be provided the Power-Based Violence training beginning with
the 2022-2023 academic year. Currently, 2 or 1.3% of NLTCC's Responsible Employees have viewed the
Board of Regents August 18, 2021 training. Training for the 3 Confidential Advisors has been completed
at a rate of 100%.

Current steps taken at NLTCC to assure all students and employees are aware of and trained on Title IX
are as follows: Title IX training is provided to all students through freshman orientation, Title IX is
reviewed annually with all employees at professional development events, and the LCTCS Title IX
Responsible Employee flyer along with an internal Title IX training is distributed to all new hires. In
addition to Title IX training, all employees are responsible for completing the Preventing Sexual
Harassment training annually. Employees who are supervisors complete both the Preventing Sexual
Harassment training and the Preventing Sexual Harassment for Supervisors training.
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